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Monday 1st February 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you are all keeping well and staying safe. I am getting in touch to thank you 

for all the support you are giving your children at home both educationally and 

emotionally. I have had the pleasure of looking at many of the posts on Seesaw and 

they have filled me with pride and joy.  

I am very aware that supporting children with remote learning is far from easy.   

Times are tough at the moment and this is an exceptionally difficult period for us all 

and I want you to remember to be kind to yourself; you are doing a great job. The 

emotional well-being of you and your children takes priority during this incredibly 

demanding time we find ourselves in. My message to you all regarding remote 

learning is simple; all we ask is that you do your best. Please don’t be too hard on 

yourself and don’t put yourself under any unnecessary pressure. Should you not be 

able to upload posts daily, don’t worry. 

I would like to extend a particular heartfelt thank you to those of you who are working 

from home and keeping your children at home to help reduce numbers in school to 

keep our community safe. This is greatly appreciated as I understand how 

challenging it is juggling your professional responsibilities and supporting your 

children with their education. Please do not let school work put any extra pressure 

on you when you are working from home and keeping your children safe. 

Please just take each day as it comes as better times are not too far ahead.  

Newcomen Primary School is always here for you and we will get through this 

pandemic together.   

 Together as one…Simul Ut Unum.  

 Take care, 

 

 Miss Pusztai 

 

 

  
 


